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PUC at page 63/C please.

This is a copy of letter from the Executive Engineer,
Construction Circle No- 1, APWD, Port Blair addressed to the
Executive Engineer, CD-I, asking for various information
resulting in increase of expenditure to the tune of Rs.149.51

lakhs towards civil works at Strait island.

On scrutiny of the letter the letter, which is a copy of

inter departmental letter it seems that the same has been

No.
@ drafted to create a record, mislead AAJVS and obtain funds

from AAJVS.

The shoot up in expenditure is purely the responsibility

of the implementing agency. The funds were deposited with

during 1995-96 and till date they have never intimated about
@ excess expenditure or submitted any revised estimate.

Without any approval from the client department, they are

not supposed to incur any excess expenditure.

Therefore, if agreed, we may wait for further

@ development. We may place a status report before the next
meeting of Executive Council.
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